
        

  

 

COLLECTION DATE:  23rd April 2021 

 
PLEASE USE BIN LINERS and bring your bag (or bags!) to school and leave them on the grass 
outside the office, after school the day before collection or the morning of collection before 9am. 
 
The PTA use Bag2School to raise funds for some interactive IT equipment as well as resources for 
our outdoor learning classroom for all pupils at our school. 
 
Bag2School are the UK’s leading textile recycler and fundraiser working with schools and since its 
inception in 2001 they have now paid out over £32 million.  For our school, we usually raise around 
£60 per collection so it would be great if we can double this please. 
 
Bags to school accept the following ‘good quality’ items for RE-USE*: 
Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing 
Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around) 
Handbags 
Hats 
Bags 
Scarves and ties 
Jewellery 
Lingerie 
Socks 
Belts 
Soft toys 
Household linen 
Household curtains 
Household towels 
Household bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases and duvet covers) 
 
Bags to School DO NOT accept: 
Duvets and blankets 
Pillows and cushions 
Carpets, rugs and mats (including bath, shower and toilet mats) 
Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing 
School uniforms with and without logo 
Corporate clothing and workwear 
Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material 
 
Many thanks indeed for helping us with this unique fundraising opportunity. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Hayley & Kerry 
Co-Chairs 
Coopersale & Theydon Garnon School PTA 


